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Transportation Department recommending the following pertaining to the Cameron Park Drive/Palmer
Road Operational and Safety Intersection Improvements Project:
(1) Adopt the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) Mitigated Negative Declaration; and
(2) Approve said Project as described in the CEQA document.
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve.

FUNDING: 2004 General Plan Traffic Impact Mitigation Fee Program.
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